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Venessa Alexander

CAPE COPSE, 5, CAPE COPSE, HORSHAM, RH12 3HG
Objection

I am absolutely speechless as to how an application like this can even be considered. This is an area
of tranquil woodland amongst a number of beautiful, quiet and old West Sussex villages. The impact
that this will have on the abundance of wildlife and the natural habitat in Pallingshurst Woods is that it
will destroy it. Anyone considering this application clearly is unfamiliar with this area and the wildlife
within it, including a huge badget sett right near the entrance and I believe a number of threatened
bat species.

I understand that if this application proceeds there will be a huge increase in HGV traffic on Loxwood
Road. Anybody considering this application is obviously not familiar with Loxwood Road which is
completely incapable and unsuitable for Heavy Goods traffic, not to mention the increased noise and
pollution this will cause not only to Pallingshurst Woods but the entire local environment. The road is
already very narrow, having HGV traffic travelling along it will 100% cause accidents and if this
planning goes ahead you can refer back to this comment and I'll say I told you so. This is not to
mention access on to the A281 at Bucks Green which is already a busy road, with humerous problems
to the road surface just where Loxwood Road meets it. HGV will continue to destroy this road and
cause accidents.

The access road to the proposed quarry and recycling facility cuts directly through woodland which
has been used for many many years for walking and other leisure pursuits. The proposed building is
in the middle of pristine woodland where there are no other buildings. The general pollution from the
quarry, HGV traffic and recycling facility will affect and pollute this beautiful countryside including a
number of listed buildings for miles around. It is completely unsuitable for this area and I vehemently
oppose this application
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